## Section A 阅读提升

## 一、(天津市中考)完形填空。

Anna went home yesterday. 1 her way home, she found a backpack on the ground. She looked around and didn't see 2 . She picked it up. "Whose backpack is it?" she thought. "The 3 must be very 4 when he finds it's lost." She opened it and tried 5 something that could give her information about the owner. She found a hair band(发带) in it, so she thought the owner 6 be a girl. She found a chemistry book, so the owner must be in Grade 9. At last, she found 7 ID card. It says the owner of the ID card is Mary. So

she8 , and gav	e the back	oack9	to Mary.
Mary was very happy, and she was happy,10			
( )1. A. On	B. In	C. By	D. Along
( )2. A. someone		B. anyone	
C. anything		D. no one	
( )3. A. girl		B. boy	
C. owner		D. someone	<u>,</u>
( )4. A. worry		B. worrying	
C. worries		D. worried	
( )5. A. find	B. finding	C. to find	D. finds
( )6. A. can't	B. need	C. would	D. must
( )7. A. the	В. а	C. an	D. some

( )8. A. calls her up	B. called her up		
C. called up her	D. gave her up		
( )9. A. back	B. away		
C. again	D. behind		
( )10. A. also B. either	C. neither D. too		
二、(郑州八中单元卷)任务一	语法填空。		
根据短文内容,在空白处填入适当的单词或括号内单			
词的适当形式。(每空词数不限)			
This is a talk by a London taxi driver.			
"I've 1 (be) a	taxi driver for nearly		
ten years. Most London taxi 2	(drive)		
have their own taxis."			

"It's a nice job most of the time. You meet a lot
of people. I always work at night, because there is
too 3 traffic during the day. I live twenty
miles outside London and I go to work at 5:30 in the
afternoon."
"I usually go home 4 2 and 3 in
the morning."
"Some very strange things 5.
(happen) late at night. The other day I was taking a
woman home from a party. She had her little dog
with her. When we got to her house, she 6.
(find) that she had lost her key. So I waited in the

car with the dog 7. she climbed in through the window." "I waited and waited. After half an hour of 8. (ring) the bell I decided to find out what was going on. I 9. (tie) the dog to a tree and started to climb in through the window. The next thing I knew was that the police came. They thought I was a thief." **"**10. (lucky) the woman came downstairs. She must have gone to sleep and forgotten about me and the dog!"

## 任务二 根据以上短文,回答下列问题。

1. When does the driver usually go to work?

2. How did the driver deal with the dog?

3. Who was the thief, the driver or the woman?

4. Where does the driver live?

5. Why does the taxi driver work at night?

## 三、情景交际。

从方框内选择适当的句子补全对话。(有两项多余)

Mary: Hello, Lily! Do you know whose hat it is?

Lily: \_\_1\_\_

Mary: Hello, Tom! Do you know whose hat it is?

Tom: 2

Mary: I'll ask him. Do you know where he is?

Tom: 3

Mary: Hello, Jack! Is this your hat?

Jack: 4

Mary: Do you know whose hat it is?

Jack: Mm. 5 He is looking for his hat every-

```
where.
 Mary: Oh, I'll give it to him. Good-bye!
Jack: Bye-bye.
                                                                 on on the properties of the pr
                A. Oh, it may be Jack's. He likes wearing a hat.
              B. It must be George's.
                 C. Sorry, I don't know. You may ask Tom.
                D. No, my hat is on my desk.
                E. He may be in the classroom.
                 F. He can't be in the classroom.
                G. It may be Ann's.
```